
To: Yachats City Council      November 10, 2015 

From: Bob Bennett, Emergency Planning Committee 

Subject: October 2015 Status Report 

Monday (October 12th) a pre-planning meeting was held with the Mayor Ron Brean, Council 
Member Barbara Frye, Fire Chief Petry, and LCSO Emergency Manager, Jenny Demaris to 
discuss Yachats participation in a statewide Cascadia exercise next June.  Agreement was 
reached that The City of Yachats should participate in the exercise and that the City Council 
would approve participation at the next scheduled City Council Meeting on November 12th.   

Approval is requested for the following points: 

• City of Yachats agrees to participate in the June 2016 Cascadia Rising Exercise 
scheduled for 6/7 and 6/10; 

• The Emergency Planning Committee will continue to work with LCSO Emergency 
Operations as needed to develop any proposed scenarios or other working documents 
need to plan the Exercise; 

• Bob Bennett will act as the contact for LSCO Emergency Manager for the purpose of 
planning for this Exercise: 

• Monthly progress reports will be prepared and submitted to the City Council for review. 

CC: Emergency Planning Committee, Walt Weyand, Larry Nixon, Don Goth, Bill Watson, 
Nancy Batchelder, Rick McClung 


